
 

UNITED STATES COAST GUARD PIPE BAND 

Citation to accompany  

the  

Presentation of the 2017 President’s Award 

 

The President’s Award is presented annually to a Member of the  

U. S. Coast Guard Pipe Band  

for outstanding contribution in an administrative capacity. 

This year’s award is presented to 

DAVID LINDER, USCGA 

In recognition of his efforts in coordinating the events and logistics at the  

2017 Annual Coast Guard Festival in Grand Haven, MI 

Dave Linder has been the “Head Honcho” for setting things up and coordinating 

everything from the various events in which the Band participates to making 

arrangements for the Frat House.  This award is presented in recognition of his 

continued efforts on behalf of the band,  

 

Presented at the Annual General Membership Meeting, 

August 4, 2017 

 
President,  

U.S. Coast Guard Pipe Band 


